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I am extremely pleased to announce that Governor Cuomo has now approved the 
resumption of all elective surgeries and ambulatory care everywhere in New York City, 
including office-based (non-Article 28) procedures and ambulatory surgery centers. This 
is an expansion of the approval we received last week to restart elective procedures in 
our hospitals. 
  
We are all most grateful to Governor Cuomo for this further approval to resume normal 
activities and will work with all practices to put it into effect as quickly and safely as we 
can. Thank you to everyone whose hard work has made it possible. 
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